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I’m a struggling business owner and parent in the city of Portland.  Like so many 

others I still pay in incredible amount of tax money to both the federal government 

and the state of Oregon.  In the past few years we’ve had pandemic, riots, vandalism, 

inflation, housing crisis, and still the state takes their large piece of what little my 

family earns.  A law was passed and that law should be enforced. Not repealed the 

moment there’s actually a surplus of tax revenue.  The surplus means we’re being 

over taxed.  To discontinue this policy in the face of surplus is theft and dishonorable.  

We the people of Oregon deserve better.   


